
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget we are on  

 

 

 

October 2024
  

We hope that all of you have settled into nursery 
and are getting used to all the new faces. 

If you are unsure of anything or need help or 
advice, please speak to your child’s key worker or 

a member of the office team to signpost you to 
the right information. 

Have you met your child’s key worker yet? 
Remember you can share wow moments with 

your child’s key worker. 

Also remember to not let your child bring in toys 
from home, as they can get lost and misplaced. 

Your child should have been given a blue bag and 
please ensure there are spare clothes, nappies 

and wipe in there. 

If you would like to come and do an activity with 
the children, please email the office on 

officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk 

You child’s key worker will have some 
questionnaires for you to complete, this will 

allow us to reflect upon our service and how best 
to improve it. 

 

 

Dates to remember 
October 

Jo Jingles every Tuesdays at 10.10am 

St Annes -weekly 

Yoga – daily 

Navratri week 3rd – 12th 

Recycle week 14-20th 

Poetry week 7-11th 

Cultural Week – 14TH (Throughout the week 

please dress your children in a cultural outfit) 

Staff will dressing up on the 18th 

Halloween 31st October 

Family breakfast – 16th 8.30 to 9.30 

Half Term Holiday for Grant Only Children – 

Monday 28thOctober - Friday 1st November 

November 

Jo Jingles every Tuesday 1:30pm 

St Annes – Weekly 

Yoga- Daily 

Bonfire Day 5th 

Remembrance Day 11th 

Diwali Friday 1st 

Word kindness day 13th 

Nursery Rhythm week 11th 

Road Safety Week 18TH 

 

Please send your children in coats. And 

make sure to label their coats, gloves and 

hats. NO hooped earrings please.  

Thank you 

Don’t forget to apply for school place! 

 
 

Tigers Registration – please help your children 
register in the morning using their named cards. 
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Starting school in September 2025 

Parents of children born between 1/9/2020 and 31/8/2021 must apply for a school place for September 

2025.  

You must apply for a school place even if: 

• you have already made an earlier application direct to the school 

• your preferred school is not in Luton 

• your preferred school is a faith school, a foundation school, an academy or a free school 

• your child is attending a pre-school or early years class attached to your preferred school  

for more information:- 

https://m.luton.gov.uk/Page/Show/Education_and_learning/Schools_and_colleges/School%20admissio

ns/transferring-to-a-new-school-or-academy/Pages/Starting-school-in-September.aspx 

HEALTHY TIPS  

1. Babies/children who cannot spit out after 
brushing should have just a smear of 
family toothpaste on their brush. 

 
2. Whitening toothpaste is not suitable for 

children 12 years and younger. 

 
3. Often there are sugar-free medications 

available instead of sugary ones. Choose 
these, where possible, and you will 
reduce the amount of sugar coming into 
contact with teeth. 

 
4. Brush twice a day for two minutes. 

Brushing before bedtime is very 
important – make sure you don’t eat or 
drink anything after, unless it is plain 
water. 

 

 

 

 

Are you looking for a dentist please follow the 
link for more information  

https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/find-a-
dentist/results/Luton?latitude=51.8795453496
76974&longitude=-0.4174497339750593 

 
 

 

 

Join Us For Breakfast on Wednesday 

16th October at 8:30-9:30am 
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